Food 4 Less

3129 E Third Street
Dayton, OH 45403

Dear Mr. Greene,

I’m writing this letter to show my appreciation for the outstanding work Globe Midwest has
done for me in settling my fire claim. Our supermarket that had served the community for many
years was gone in an instant. What to do next and how to deal with the insurance claim were
major concerns for us. We decided to hire Globe Midwest to help us and are very happy that we
did!

Globe took over the entire claim process. Your team got my policy limits paid without my
having to rebuild. Your Lead Adjuster, Jeff Molino, was able to negotiate with the insurance
company very effectively, and I know the results he achieved are much higher than we would
have gotten on our own. It is obvious to me, looking back over the process we have just gone
through, that having Globe Midwest working for me in handling the claim made all the
difference.

I am happy to recommend Globe Midwest to anyone who has a large insurance claim.

Ui,

AllenLoudie
(937) 271-5579




